
From: Kari Soeffker
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Concerning 342 Bates hearing tomorrow Tues (Aug 5th) and on agenda for City Council this Wed.
Date: Monday, August 5, 2024 12:40:16 PM

Hello, This is concerning 342 Bates and owner Kingdom Results, Dustin Osdoba's appeal to
the City of St Paul to erase the fee for leaving a large blue recycle bin full of garbage ON the
actual street for 6 weeks this past winter.  Neighbors made several calls to Complaint LIne to
rid the street of this nuisance as it smelled terrible and squirrels were getting at the often open
bin and scattering garbage all over Bates Ave. The City of St Paul sent out 4 letters to multiple
addresses to reach the owner of this property Dustin Osdoba about this issue and still this large
recycling container full of garbage sat for weeks making our neighborhood look filthy and
uncared for. Neighbors do not feel this fee should be erased. Sincerely, Concerned Neighbors
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